
RECEIVED VIA EMAIL 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alex Maxwell   
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 11:22 AM 
To: Corrina Giles; Krista Royal; Sarah Merrifield   
Subject: Fw: Ideas for the Municipal Golf Course 
 
May I have this on the council agenda and circulated to the committees.  
Thank you  
Alex Maxwell 
 
Mayor Soever, Council, Corina Giles, Clerk, Shawn Everett, COA, Rayan Gibbons Director of 
Community Services, Economic Development Committee, Leisure Activities Committee and 
Staff of the Town of The Blue Mountains.  
 
The topic of our municipal golf course, Tomahawk, arises regularly and while principally focused 
on the relationship between the municipal taxpayer and this municipal asset.  Each time the 
subject seems to be put to rest by an increase in fees and some additional surveillance.  Some 
golfers of the course are aware of many social and financial possibilities that present 
themselves as they walk the course. 
 
Why wouldn't taxpayers benefit through repurposing, increased programming and community 
partnering at our municipal golf course? 
 
On the subject of community partners, why not allow our service clubs and other organizations 
which provide prosocial benefits to local citizens to use the municipal course for fundraising?  
Allow local business to rent the course for events. 
 
Perhaps the local schools could use the course for recreational and educational school outings 
ranging from sporting activities Including golf to environmental studies at one of the ponds. 
 
I am confident that many other ideas could be contributed, perhaps by the committees, to 
increase use of Tomahawk and thus its value and benefits to local taxpayers. 
 
Sincerely 
Alex Maxwell  
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